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1221 - 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB T2R OL4

December 21, 2022

December Update | Prairie Sky School Construction Progress
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Last month we promised we would provide an update on Prairie Sky School’s
construction progress. Construction by Alberta Infrastructure is continuing. We still,
however, do not know when the school will be ready to welcome students.

A lot of work has been completed in the past month, with some areas of the school still
being constructed. Our team was on site last week and reported that construction
crews were working hard on the elementary side of the school, the main gym, the
learning commons, hallways and some classrooms. We have attached a few pictures
on the next two pages for you to look at the progress, in the areas mentioned.

Some notable items that have been worked on since the last update include the
following:
= Architectural finishes in classrooms have been started (millwork, ceilings,
paint);
= Crews started commissioning ventilation units throughout the building;
= Crews started the installation of IT equipment.

Once the keys are handed over from Alberta Infrastructure to the CBE, it takes over a
month to prepare a school this size to welcome students.

We understand that the delays in Prairie Sky School’s opening are inconvenient for
many of you. CBE is working closely with Alberta Infrastructure to support the
construction process to ensure the school can open as soon as possible.

We will provide another update on the school’s construction in early 2023. If you have
questions or require additional information, please contact the Area 4 office at 403-
777-6233 (extension 0) or Area4d@cbe.ab.ca.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this process.

Sincerely,

RV loch treral

Catherine Ford
Director, Planning

Lisa Nachtigal
Education Director, Area 4
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Figure 3: Main Gym Figure 4: Hallway — Jr. High Section
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Figure 5: Gathering Space Figure 6: Main Office
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Figure 7: 2nd-floor hallway Figure 8: Art Room
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